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Work Sharing Evening    Re-Use and Re-Cycle PTFA Coffee 
Morning Friday 21St April 

We would like to welcome all 
children and parents into school on 
Thursday 20th April at 3.20pm so 
you can look through your child’s 
workbooks, to see how their 
learning has progressed so far, this academic year.   
Please make your way to your child’s class through 
one of the two front doors where leadership 
members will be on hand to direct you. 

 Do you have 

any uniform items that others could benefit from?  If 

so, please bring them to the KS2 Playground on the 

day. We would also like to welcome you all to our 

PTFA coffee morning, which will be taking place at the 

same time on the KS2 Playground. Please come and 

join us for a cup of coffee and a friendly chat. 

WISHING YOU ALL A TRULY WONDERFUL EASTER BREAK AND BLESSED RAMADAN 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION; at a glance 

Monday 17th April 2023 • Summer Term starts, we welcome all children back to school. 

• Reception Places confirmed by Local Authority for 2023 

• School Clubs recommence 

Wednesday 19th April 2023   • 12.00pm - 4.00pm Year 5 and 6 Girls Netball event with Miss 
Beardmore 

Thursday 20th April 2023 • 3.20pm - 4.20pm Work Sharing evening for parents. 

Friday 21st April 2023  • 8.00am - 9.30am Re-use and Re-wear event combined with the 
PTFA Coffee Morning on the KS2 Playground 

• 9.00am-3.20pm - Year 6 visiting Dudley Canals and Caverns 

• 9.10am - SWIMMING at Cardinal Wiseman for Year 4 selected 
children 

• 10.00am-1.30pm Panathlon Event at Birmingham University for 
Selected Children 
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After School Clubs starting  
Monday 17th April 

Year 6 visit to Dudley Canals and 
Caverns 

 
All pre-booked after school clubs will re-commence the 
week beginning 17th April. Please find listed below which 
clubs take place on each day. 
Monday:  

➢ Hill West choir Year 2 to Year 6, club finishes at 
4.20pm 

➢ Kidslingo French club Years 1 and 2, finishes at 
4.20pm 

Tuesday:  
➢ Premier Dodgeball Year 3 to Year 6, club finishes at 

4.20pm 
➢ Tennis Club for Years 2, 3 and 4, finishes at 4.20pm 

Wednesday:  
➢ Premier Gymnastics Years 1 and 2, club finishes at 

4.20pm 
Thursday:  

➢ Premier Football Years 1 to 2 club finishes at 
4.20pm 

➢ Kidslingo Spanish club Years 3 to 6, finishes at 
4.20pm 

➢ Dance Depot for all year groups, club finishes at 
4.20pm 

Friday:  
➢ Premier Football Club Years 3 to 6, club finishes at 

4.20pm 
➢ Sutton Town Netball Club Years 4, 5 and 6, club 

finishes at 4.20pm 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To enhance the topics being covered in Year 6, 
we have arranged a visit to Dudley Canals & 
Caverns on Friday 21st April. The coach will 
depart from school at 9.00am and return by 
3.20pm.   
 
School uniform is required but children may 
wear trainers and please provide a waterproof 
jacket.  
 
All children will require a disposable packed 
lunch, preferably in a small rucksack, no sweets 
or chocolates, and drinks are to be in plastic 
containers or cartons. An additional snack & 
drink can also be taken.  
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